NOTICE

To Collusia Employees Involved in Design 10-CC

It has been brought to my attention that two team mem-
bers involved in Design 10-CC have provided information
about the project to unauthorized individuals. These team
members have been secured and removed.

Effective immediately, Darius Jones is appointed as the sole
coordinator of the Design 10-CC project.

As of today, these team members are being diverted to
Project Chaotical. This new project is our highest priority

and requires the highest level of secrecy. Violation of the
secrecy protocol will not be tolerated.

- Lisa Solein
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